
UB-14 CORRESPONDENCE – Cristel Savard 

 

From: Cristel Savard [mailto:cristelsavard@icloud.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 9:24 PM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: RV invasion in our neighborhood 

 
Most recent pics of all of the RV that have made a home at the wardlow rd golf course.. please consider 

marking changes to the parking laws in our beautiful neighborhood! We have no idea what kind of 

criminals are living in these RVs. The crime in our neighborhood has greatly increased since they have 

moved in! Please make a permit to park a law! They ignore the posted signage and the police department is 

not in forcing the laws. We need your help in this matter ASAP! 
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